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Photo news

APO Regional Awardee 2011 H.E. Fidel V. Ramos receiving an Eco-products Direc-
tory 2011 from APO Secretary-General Ryuichiro Yamazaki while visiting the Secre-
tariat on 2 August 2011.   Photo APO/A. Donaire.

Six Tunisian participants visiting the Secretariat during a Japan Productivity Center 
program on 12 July 2011. They heard a presentation on the APO’s strategic direc-
tions by Administration and Finance Department Director Sherman Loo (R) and on 
APO activities, especially the African Program, by Industry Department Director 
Setsuko Miyakawa (4th from L).   Photo APO/A. Donaire.

APO Industry Department Direc-
tor Setsuko Miyakawa delivering 
greetings during the #75 GIS Forum 
Tokyo/CRM Executive Forum Tokyo 
2011 jointly organized by Research 
Environment for Global Information 
Society, Inc. and CRM Association 
Japan, 7 July 2011.   Photo courtesy 
of CRM Association Japan.

APO Secretary-General Ryuichiro Yamazaki 
welcoming Fijian Ambassador to Japan H.E. 
Isikeli U. Mataitoga (L) to the Secretariat for 
a courtesy visit, 11 July 2011.   Photo APO/A. 
Donaire.


